Edward Natali
4 Killegland Square, Ashbourne, Co. Meath
Mobile: +44 (0)7984 986103
Email: edwardnatali@hotmail.com


To whom it may concern,

I am a post-graduate student at Dublin Institute of Technology and am seeking a position within the summer internship program 2019 at Byrne & Wallace.

As a mature (it’s a hard fact to get used to!) student I’ve begun to appreciate that education and learning, while important, can never compare to practical, first-hand experience.

An internship at Byrne & Wallace would allow me an in-depth experience, and provide valuable insight into life in as a solicitor in Ireland. Up-to-date knowledge into the current legal issues in Ireland would be invaluable, whilst developing my own skills in preparation for FE1 Exams and my future career as a solicitor in Ireland.

I have multiple examples of current work in form of Continuous Assignments which can be provided upon request: Contract, Tort, Employment, Criminal, Child

Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to the opportunity to speak with you further. 

Sincerely

Edward Natali

 


